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To Whom It may Concern
We are an Alaskan construction company and would be in favor of this project moving forward as
planned.
Based upon the information this would provide a general economic benefit to the local area as well
as on the state level.  Donlin Gold has been a very good corporate steward and a responsible
neighbor to local area and to the state of Alaska and has conducted extensive studies to develop an
environmentally and socially responsible gold mine project.  In addition, the economic benefits to
the local area and to the state overall will have a positive and significant impact for years to come.
Thank you
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